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DESCRIPTION OF 
DEFECT 

General Motors has decided that a defect, which relates to motor vehicle safety, 
exists in certain 2010 to 2016 model year Cadillac SRX. These vehicles may have 
received improper service requiring adjustment of a rear suspension toe link. In rare 
cases, dealers or independent repair shops may not have followed GM’s published 
procedures for torquing the jam nut in the toe link adjusters to the proper 
specification. A loose toe link can cause the vehicle to sway or wander at highway 
speeds or allow water or other corrosive elements to enter the threads within the 
adjuster. If a toe link is improperly adjusted, corrosion combined with vehicle motion 
may eventually cause the threads within the link to wear and loosen. In very rare 
cases with continued use, the link could separate. Separation while the vehicle is 
being driven increases the risk of a crash. 

 

TYPE 
COMMERCIAL 

NAME 

MODEL YEAR 

RECALLED 

NUMBER OF 

VEHICLE 

「ABA-T166C」 「ＳＲＸ」 2011 – 2016 1108 

 

 
TOTAL 1108 

 


